
 IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
  

 
Bostitch® Model EPS11HC Quietsharp™ Glow Classroom Electric 

Pencil Sharpener (date codes 4714 to 3215)  
Bostitch® Model EPS14HC Super Pro™ Glow Commercial Electric 

Pencil Sharpener (date codes 1612 to 2715) 

 

THE PENCIL SHARPENER MAY POSE A SHOCK HAZARD.   

 
 
 

 
 
                     
 
 
 

 
 

       EPS11HC            EPS14HC 
  (date codes 4714 to 3215)           (date codes 1612 to 2715) 
 

                              

 
 

If your sharpener is affected, STOP USING IT IMMEDIATELY, and call toll free  

1-844-483-5895 
between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Eastern Time, Monday through Friday, or visit  

www.bostitchoffice.com for information about a free replacement. 
 

Recall done in cooperation with U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission    Post Until March 19, 2016 

Post Until 
[120 days]  
 



  
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

 
Subject: Recall of Bostitch® Model EPS11HC Quietsharp™ Glow Classroom Electric 

Pencil Sharpener (date codes 4714 to 3215) 

Bostitch® Model EPS14HC Super Pro™ Glow Commercial Electric Pencil 

Sharpener (date codes 1612 to 2715) 

 

 

Dear Consumer: 

 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission, Amax Inc. is conducting a 

recall of Bostitch® Model EPS11HC Quietsharp™ Glow Classroom Electric Pencil Sharpener 

(date codes 4714 to 3215) and Bostitch® Model EPS14HC Super Pro™ Glow Commercial 

Electric Pencil Sharpener (date codes 1612 to 2715).  The pencil sharpeners may be a potential 

shock hazard. 

 

You can locate the model number by looking on the bottom of the unit. The date code for the 

EPS11HC will be located by removing the shaving drawer and looking for the four digit number 

located on the front of the unit behind the shaving drawer. The date code for the EPS14HC will 

be a four digit number located on the bottom of the unit.  

  

If you have an affected product please stop using it immediately and call Amax, toll-free at 1-

844-483-5895 between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Eastern Time, Monday through Friday, or visit 

www.bostitchoffice.com for additional information on a free replacement. 

 

We regret any inconvenience this situation may cause and thank you for your cooperation and 

continued support.   

 

 

http://www.bostitchoffice.com/
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